
How Long Is Each Class?

From start to finish, each class is 35 minutes long. If you have a late
start or did not finish your activity, you may extend your class time at
your descretion as long as you are not disrupting the preschool's
other activities or late for another class.

Where Do I Go When I Arrive At A Location?

This varies based on each location. At most locations, you will set up
your dance space, in your designated dance area appointed by the
preschool, and then go to each classroom to sign your students out
of class. 

What Do I Do If I Receive A Payment At

A Location?

Almost all of our families pay through our auto-debit plan but some
families, such as our YMCA and Deane Hill families, will pay either
online or through cash/check at a preschool. Checks are to be made
out to TwinkleToes and if you receive a payment, please notify us of
the payment and we can make arrangements to collect it from you. 

Can I Change Lesson

Plans/Curriculum?

Our Lesson Plans are fun, educational, & TwinkleToes! We
encourage you to personalize your lesson plan to capture
your strengths while always keeping the TwinkleToes flair that our
students and families love! Never change a monthly theme or goal
without prior consent. Have lesson plan ideas? Let us know and we
can work together to implement them into future classes!

Are There Any Bonus Opporunities?

Absolutely! We want to reward you for helping us grow TwinkleToes!
Increase your student enrollments and we'll reward you! 

I Am Going To Miss A Lesson, What

Do I Do?

Call Amanda with as much notice as possible and we will notify all
our students enrolled in the class/classes you will be missing. Please
plan to schedule a make up class within 2 weeks to get it caught up. 

What Do I Do If A Child Gets Injured

In Class?

If the injury requires medical attention, call 911 immediately. Notify a
teacher/director of the incident and they may ask you to complete an
incident report. Please take a screen shot of your accident report and
email amanda@gotwinkletoes.com with as much detail as possible. 

I Have A Disruptive Child In Class,

How Do I Handle It?

We want each of our students to experiecnce the fun of dance!
Sometimes, you may find that you have a student that may be
disruptive to the other students in class. Try to enlist them as a big
helper or gently and calmly talk to them off to the side about using big
listening ears. You can even talk to the teacher about possible tips
they may have for helping to keep the child on track. If you find that
nothing is working, please email Amanda for other recommendations
and next steps. 


